Canoeing

As we swing into summer, some
regattas are behind us and some of
our Club crews are filling up with
college members from mainland
schools.

The season's most important re-
gatta for our Club is the Annual
Walter Macfarlane Day Regatta on
July 4th. This event, the most exciting
of the entire year, is held in the surf-
ing area fronting the Moana Hotel. All
Club members, and especially those
who have never seen these unique
races through Waikiki’s famous surf,
should plan to attend, then join in the
festivities at the Club later in the day.
(Watch the bulletin boards for start-
ing times and other details.) This will
be the only regatta held in the surf
this year. The John Kaupiko Regatta
on July 15th will be held in the Ha-
waii Kai Lagoon, and the Leeward
Regatta on July 22nd will be near
Pokai Bay.

(Results of the May 20 Keehi La-
goon Regatta are reported elsewhere
in this issue of The Outrigger.)



